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KS2 Christingle Service - Sunday 8th December at 3pm 
 
Dear Key Stage 2 Parents/Carers, 
 
As our wonderful, village school continues to grow we find ourselves running out of space in Church! 
Therefore, we need to make some changes to our annual Christingle Service.  
 
This year the KS2 children (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) will take part in a special juniors’ Christingle 
service. All of the KS2 parents and carers are welcome to attend the service with their child/children to 
enjoy this wonderful Christian service. It is an uplifting service which all of the children enjoy.   
 
The Christingle Service will be at Holy Trinity Church, Elsecar on Sunday 8th December at 3pm.  
 
I hope your child will be able to attend the service as it is especially for children, but will you please note 
that in view of safety, he/she must be accompanied to and from church by an adult.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Woollands 
 
 
 
 


